From: Keiran Ryan (1
Sent: Monday, 6 August 2001 3:21 PM

To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject: Our ABC

The ABC board should resign immediately.

The ABC board no longer has the confidence of the public.

The ABC board must be independent of the government. This is certainly not the case with
the present ABC board.

I call on the Senate Inquiry to recommend that the Parliament introduce a system which
ensures members of the ABC Board are appointed on the basis of merit and commitment
to independent and comprehensive national public broadcasting, not allegiance ot the
government of the day.

Yours sincerely,

Meg Ryan
3 Perry St, Williamstown, 3016





